
PLYMPTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
EXECUTIVE SESSION MINUTES - II 

July 26, 2010 
 

Attendees:  John Henry, Joe Freitas and Barry DeCristofano 
 
The Board reconvened at 7:35 p.m. and entered into Executive Session to discuss 
strategy on litigation (Purpose #3) on motion by Mr. DeCristofano, second by Mr. 
Freitas.  Roll call vote:  Mr. Henry – yes, Mr. Freitas – yes and Mr. DeCristofano – 
yes.  Town Counsel attorney Ilana Quirk was present. 
 
Discussing ensued on a threatened lawsuit against the Town by Rocky Mountain 
Spring Water.  Ms. Quirk outlined recapped the history of the situation beginning with 
the original suit by the previous site owners against the Board of Appeals and 
Building Commissioner several years ago. 
 
After giving the Board her views on the current situation, the Board approved Town 
Counsel to notify the plaintiff that the 2008 letter was not perfected and that they 
should either apply for 61A status or go the the ZBA for relief. 
 
The Board left Executive Session and entered a recess at 8:25 p.m. on a motion by 
Mr. DeCristofano, second – Mr. Freitas.  Roll call vote: Mr. Henry – yes, Mr. Freitas – 
yes and Mr. DeCristofano – yes  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Barry DeCristofano 
Selectman 


